
                 

                     
                  

                   
            

 
 

 

Keith McCully 

From: George Kulczycki <gke@me.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 6:16 PM
To: Keith McCully 
Cc: George Kulczycki
Subject: chemical increase due to Garlon prohibition / Shallow Marsh & Egret Marsh 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Keith, Per our discussion, due to the county requirement to stop use of Garlon in 2018, we have changed chemicals as 
requested, which have increased the cost $100 per event. The new chemical is significantly more expensive. This was 
not contemplated in the original contracts with Shallow Marsh, which were completed in 2018. I will check the Egret 
Marsh file to see if that revised proposal included the price increase. 
Thanks, 
George 

George R. Kulczycki 
G.K. Environmental, Inc. 
155 McKee Lane 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
Phone: (772)567-9129 
Email: gke@me.com 
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